
 

22nd November 2024 

Dear Families,  
 
It has been a busy week here for Team Binstead as many of the classes have 
been undertaking their assessments.  The children have all done so well with re-
calling their learning and applying it within the context of the assessments, and we 
are very proud of them.  These assessments help our teachers to find any gaps, 
support their planning of future learning and inform our teachers assessments 
throughout the year.  
 
Year 6 enjoyed going to watch the Big Screen adaptation of Kensuke's Kingdom 
on Wednesday. They were all extremely well behaved and super ambassadors for 
Team Binstead. Well done Year 6!  On their return, whilst discussing the differ-
ences between the book and the film, it was collectively decided that although 
they all enjoyed watching the film, the book was better on many points as it al-
lowed them to form their own images in their mind :)  
 
It has, thankfully with the changeable weather, been a quiet sporting week for 
Team Binstead. Tonight is the only match of the week which will see our U11 foot-
ball team take on Newport CofE at home. Good luck to them all!  
Next week have a mixed U11 match and Indoor Athletics coming up. I will look for-
ward to updating you all next week.  
 
Many of you will have already seen on Class Dojo, that our School Council have 
decided they would like the school to take part in the Foodbank's Reverse Advent 
Calendar. This is such a lovely opportunity for our community to get behind.  The 
Foodbank is such an important community resource, that we regularly refer fami-
lies to for help and support in times of need.  Please give generously to this cause 
if you are able to. Please see the list on Class Dojo for the items much needed by 
the Foodbank. These can be dropped into the school office at any time. Thank 
you all in advance for your support with this.  
 
Finally, just a reminder from me to be aware of our neighbours as you are parking 
and travelling around the school please. We have had reports recently of cars 
blocking driveways and parking on pavements blocking any children getting safely 
to school. Thank you for your support with keeping our community and children as 
safe as possible on their way to and from school.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend everyone and stay safe with the predicted storm on its 
way.  
Thank you as always for your continued support.  
Best wishes,  Mrs Rebecca Chessell 

 



Cheese, Beans or Cheese and Beans Jacket potato, tomato pasta,  yoghurt and fruit available daily 

;; 

 Week 1  Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

  

Thursday 

  

Friday 

Option 1 

  

Macaroni 

Cheese 

Beef Burger 

Potato 

Wedges 

Roast      

Gammon 

Roast         

Potatoes 

BBQ Chicken 

Pizza 

Fish fingers 

Option 2 

  

Cheesy 

Bean      

Burrito 

Quorn           

Burger 

Roast Quorn Meatless 

Feast 

Cheesy Pizza 

Veggie    

Fingers 

Dessert Flapjack 

with fruit 

Apple         

Crumble and 

custard 

Rice Pudding Raspberry 

Jelly 

Chocolate 

Brownie 

If your child is absent from school, please email or phone the office by 9.30am . Telephone 

calls must be confirmed in writing within 7 days or the absence will be coded as                    

unauthorised. 

Children arriving between 8:55 and 9:15 will be coded as ‘Late’. Arrivals after 9:15 are  

coded as an ‘unauthorised absence’ for the session. 

If they have a medical appointment and are going to be late, please also let us know and 

tell us if they would like a school meal ordered. 

Attendance  14.11.24—20.11.24 

EYFS:  90.3%            Year 1:  91.3% 

Year 2: 97.9%            Year 3:  92.3% 

Year 4: 94.3%            Year 5: 94% 

Year 6: 94.5%   Whole School       93.5% 

Whole School Target:  97% + 

 

Total learning lost due to lateness—  4 hour 6 minutes 

 



Fill the jar fundraiser

 
 

We are now under way 
with  
a fun little ongoing fundraiser... 
 
Collect one of the cute little jars from the       
office & fill it with silver coins or even a note   
You can get £1.95 of 5ps in one jar as an  
example. 
 
It's been suggested you set your child a  
challenge or chore & once completed, some 
pennies go in the jar for friends of Binstead 
school. 
 
We are asking filled jars to be returned the 
week of the Christmas fayre with a  
chance to win a prize! You must give your 
name to Mrs Roach or Mrs Lewis when     



We are School Council and we would like to get involved with the Isle 
of Wight Foodbank’s Reverse Advent Calendar. It is called this because 
instead of receiving something you give instead. We would love it if 
you brought in an item from the list attached and left it in the box by 
the office by Wednesday 27th November. 
 
Thank you for your donations, they will make someone’s Christmas 
merry and joyful. 
 



Dates for your diary 
November 

28th  Last swimming session Year 3 

29th  Pre-loved Christmas Jumper Sale 3:10 

December 

3rd  Pre-loved Christmas Jumper Sale 3:10 

6th  Wear a Christmas Jumper over school uniform and bring sweets or chocolates 

  for Christmas Fayre 

6th   Merry and Bright Lantern Parade  

13th  Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day (wear over school uniform) 

13th  Christmas Fayre 3:30-5:30pm 

16th  Christmas Play dress rehearsal 

18th  Christmas Plays at 1:30 and 6pm 

19th  Christmas Dinner (must be booked by 27th November) 

19th  Christmas Play at 6pm 

20th  Break up 

January 

6th  School Starts 




